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Interoffice Memo

Date:
03/05/01


From:
TM and WDFW

RE:
WDFW Winter Steelhead at AFF

Tammy, here's a couple pics of the fish.  You'll have to pardon me, I forgot to bring the bio-data so will have to give you length etc later if you need it.

The fish is a wild female, winter run steelhead.  It was on the floor between the anesthetic and recovery tanks near the base of the east wall.  There was no obvious explanation for how it got there from the brail pool.  The pvc gate was closed, but is broken in the middle creating a small gap that a fish could possibly jump through (I'd say one in a million).  There were also a couple of equally improbable routes through the netting.  To be safe, I did some makeshift repairs on the gate and patched the other possible holes.  We also strung netting from the pvc barrier on the north side of the brail pool across to the lower 10' or so of the flume so no fish can jump out on that side.  We will be exploring further measures tomorrow to make sure it can't happen again.

Let me know if you need anything else 

Charlie

WDFW took scale samples then released the fish back into the river.

TM

[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image2.jpg]



[image: image3.jpg]



10/05/99
Confidential
1
10/05/99
Confidential
4

